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November 21st,2024
Dear Independent Planning Committee
I’m a resident of Sutton Forest.
I am concerned about the development proposed for the township of Moss Vale called
Plasrefine. I have been shown studies and newspaper articles and reports on the
environmental impacts such a development will have.
There are multiple families living right near the site on Beaconsfield road, and throughout
Moss Vale. They are country town people. Not people who are from a polluted city
environment where the air at times can be toxic from congestion.
Some of these people have farms breeding animals and growing crops for human
consumption. They were here first. There shouldn’t be a toxic waste facility like the one
proposed in Moss Vale, next door. Whose idiotic idea was this?
I’ve read that the processing of these dirty waste plastics creates and gives off even more
toxic chemicals, PFAS forever chemicals, that will be in the water and now in the air like fairy
dust.
Reports have proven these particles are easily ingested by all living organisms, people,
animals and insects. And being so small and microscopic these plastics, chemicals and
pollutants get dispersed in the air.
We had 90+ kilometre per hour winds only 3 days ago.
No one in our area is safe from these toxic particles.
Please I beg of you.
Refuse this proposal.
It is not the right sight.
Sincerely
A Local Resident




